[bookmark: _GoBack]Westside Chase Homeowners Association Meeting

10:30am  July 9, 2016

The meeting was called to order by Mark Anselman, President

Those present were Mark Anselman, Kim Anselman, Kristy Ease, Ann           ,
Cara Grahek, Elaine Popham.

Minutes from the April 16, 2016 were read and one correction was needed.
We are no allowed to install speed bumps.

The flower were planted at both entrances and some had to be replaced due to the hot weather but they were replaced at no cost to us. 

The company that has been treating the front lawns are doing a very good job.  The areas looked much better.

Mark is still working on the mail box post protectors.

The minutes from the April meeting were approved with the changes.

The lawn company has changed the days they come here to Fridays with no notification to Able Management.  It was stressed again if the condos with fences, need to be left open for them to mow.

Our finances are in good shape.  

Ann asked if it was ok have a yard sale?  Mark informed us that was ok to have yard sales on our own.

The sprinkler at the entrance broke and has been repaired.  Kristy was asked to talk with the water department about a reduction in the bill due to the broken line.

Kristy reported that 14 units have a balance on their home owners fees.  Three  are going to have leans placed on them due to the over due balances.

The committee was asked to pick a yard of the quarter for the Home Depot award.

The next meeting is to be October 1, 2016.

Meeting was adjourned.
